
LISLE, Ill., May 30, 2014 —Eric Tech, Navistar’s senior vice president, Strategy & Planning and president, Global
and Specialty Businesses, issued this statement regarding the nomination of Bruce Andrews as deputy
secretary of the Department of Commerce:

“We at Navistar support the nomination of Bruce Andrews to serve as deputy secretary of the Department of
Commerce. During his time as Commerce Department chief of staff, Mr. Andrews has provided useful guidance
to Navistar and other U.S. manufacturers working to build their export businesses. He has shown a clear
understanding of the issues U.S. manufacturers face as they pursue global opportunities. We encourage the
Senate to consider this important nomination in a timely manner.”

About Navistar

Navistar International Corporation (NYSE: NAV) is a holding company whose subsidiaries and affiliates produce
International® brand commercial and military trucks, MaxxForce® brand diesel engines, and IC Bus™ brand
school and commercial buses. An affiliate also provides truck and diesel engine service parts. Another affiliate
offers financing services. The International® ProStar® with Cummins ISX15 and International® TerraStar® 4x4
were named 2014 heavy-duty and medium-duty commercial truck of the year, respectively, by the American
Truck Dealers (ATD) association. Additional information is available at www.Navistar.com.
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